

THE SCHOOL DISTRICT OF THE CITY OF HARPER WOODS 20225 BEACONSFIELD, HARPER WOODS, MI 48225-1395 313-245-3016 Tel. ~ 313-839-1249 Fax

Steven McGhee Superintendent

Memorandum

To:

Support Staff of the Harper Woods School District

From:

Steven McGhee, Superintendent

Date:

May 25, 2018

RE:

REASONABLE ASSURANCE

This memo is your written reasonable assurance of continued employment within the School District of the City of Harper Woods for the 2018/2019 school year.

This is to advise you there is reasonable assurance of continued employment in the same or similar capacity with Harper Woods School District at the completion of summer break, inclusive of any subsequent recess or breaks during the school year.

If you are an hourly staff member directly related to student learning such as Para Professionals your start date will be Tuesday, August 28, 2018. However, if your position facilities students/school operations in a non-teaching capacity such as lunchroom supervision your start day will be September 4, 2018.

Your anticipated placement should be in your current building of employment, pending any potential staffing vacancies/restructuring/building relocation. Therefore, you are expected to return to work at the commencement of the 2018/2019 school year and you should not apply for nor receive unemployment compensation on behalf of the School District of the City of Harper Woods.

Should you have any questions, please contact Steven McGhee, Superintendent at 313-245-3016. Thank you.